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STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

January 28, 1980

Mr. Gene D, Wilson

Fairfax Exploration, Inc,
301-8B Graceland S, E,
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108

Re: Bullseye #8
D-19- 16N-9W
Dear Gene:

The enclosed letter was sent to you by certified mail and
received by a Cheryl Pearce. As of yet, we have not received

2ny reports as Mr Kendrick directed you to send, Please send the

required reports on this well imnediately,

If you have any questions, please call,

Yours tru“y,

Sa LS

Frank T, Chavez
District Supervisor

FTC/dh

1000 R0 BRAZOS RQOAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
1505) 334-6178



